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REVISED SCHEDULE 
Redevelopment of the 

23rd Street Armory 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 

OMES is revising the RFP calendar at the request of interested parties to include additional dates 

that prospective redevelopers may visit the 23rd Street Armory with contractors and other experts. 

Prospective redevelopers may schedule times to visit the 23rd Street Armory between 8:30 and 

4:30 on the scheduled dates.   The dates to visit the 23rd Street Armory are: 

 Nov. 29, 2017.

 Dec. 13, 2017.

 Jan. 17, 2018.

 Feb. 7, 2018.

On Dec. 14, 2017, OMES will conduct a tour of the other buildings, as available.  The tour will 

begin at 1:30.   

The above dates supplement the dates and events published in the RFP, but do not change the 

previously scheduled dates.  The following dates were included in the original RFP and remain 

unchanged: 

 Proposals due are March 15, 2018.

 A public opening will be held on March 21, 2018.


